
 

 
 
DPMYC Sailors, 
  
It was a warm sunny day with light north winds.  Well, until the sun gets low and then it cools off fast.  We got 175 races 
completed on a windward/leeward course.  We took a poll of the regulars and it appears everyone has plans for the 
holiday weekend. 
THERE IS NO RACING Wednesday NOV 25TH AND NO RACING SUNDAY NOV 29TH. 
  
Have a great Thanksgiving Holiday Weekend! 
  
Mike Doherty 
 


